
From: Steffen Gillom <president@windhamnaacp.org>  
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2022 4:51 PM 
To: Ron Wild  
 
Subject: Re: Seeding Power Proposal 
 
The Windham County Branch of the NAACP very much wants to be on this board/committee.  
Thank you for reaching out.  
 
 
From: Mia Schultz 
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 11:35 AM 
 
Cc: Ron Wild 
 
Subject: Seeding Power Proposal 
 
I am so sorry I missed this for this morning, I am just coming back into town and catching 

up to emails.  We would like to serve on the board as well. 

 

WHEN WE FIGHT, WE WIN! 

 
“Freedom is never voluntarily given by the oppressor, it must be demanded by the oppressed” 
 Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 
 

Mia Schultz 

President 

Rutland Area Branch of the NAACP 

 

 

 
From: Davis, Xusana 
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 12:56 PM 
To: Ron Wild 
 
 
Subject: RE: Seeding Power Proposal 
 

Hi Ron, 
 
So sorry for not replying to this. I am fine with participating on the Board and sorry for 
missing the hearing today. 
 
-X 


